
Nursery holiday project  
October 2020  

 

Over the half term holidays,  
we invite you to go on an autumn walk. 

 
Look for clues such as leaves falling off the trees, berries on the bushes, 
pine cones, conkers and acorns on the ground. Look for some animals 
and birds, remember to be very quiet! Look under stones and turn over 
leaves to see if there are any little creatures there. Talk to your child 

about the need to be gentle and not to frighten or hurt them. 
 

Can you find any autumn treasures such as 
leaves, conkers or pine cones? 

 

  
 

Use mathematical vocabulary to compare the size of the leaves such as; 
small, smallest, big, biggest, large, tiny, little. Can you think of any 

more words to describe the size of the objects you find?   
 

Order the leaves smallest to the largest.  
Are all the leaves the same shape or colour? 

Can you sort the leaves into groups? 
 

We look forward to hearing about your autumn walk when we 
welcome nursery back to school on Monday 2nd November 2020. 

 


